

High Return Targeted Investing with Daniel Tutton of AGF

- Learn How to Make High Returns
- Learn How to Neutralize Risk
- · Discover the 10 "Truths" of Investing
- Explore investments that have made 30%+ so far in '93 Free Seminar Brought to You By:



Wednesday, May 26, 1993 7:30 Sharp

Trafalgar Road Municipal Building, 11618 Trafalgar Road, Georgetown Call 873-1877 to reserve your seats

Stormwater pond decision deferred

Two delegations addressed Town of Halton Hills general committee meeting Monday night regarding Stormwater Quality Management Pond in the Maple Creek Subdivision. Bob Evans represented citizens of the Metcalfe Court, Danridge Crescent and Regan Crescent area who were concerned about the proposed location

Ken Poulsen, president of Trafalgar Engineering, described the project as "environmentally friendly" and requested that council finalize the draft for the development so that they can get on with Phase 2.

Evans explained that during an April 22 meeting between the residents, Trafalgar Engineering, Milran Developments, the Ministry of Natural Resources and the Engineering Department staff, several options were discussed. Evans added they had agreed "to use the developer's contributions to implement recommendations of the Georgetown's South Master Drainage Plan Update," which was described as a "win, win, win, win

Council Briefs

situation." Sometime between April 22 and Monday's meeting, Evans said, Trafalgar Engineering and Milran Developments changed their

When Councillor Ron Chatten asked Poulsen if he had agreed to this option, Poulsen hesitated before answering, "We agreed that it was an option.'

It was recommended that a decision be deferred until June 7, giving town staff a chance to study the options before returning the report

Developer donating trees

Councillors accepted Halton Hills Village Homes Inc.'s offer to plant a tree per lot in its subdivision as well as the donation of an extra 75 tress on community owned lands in lieu of the removal of the existing wood lot. Their acceptance was based on an amendment to change the number of trees from 50 to 75. Toby Barwick of Halton Hills Village Homes explained the wood lot would have to be removed

because development grades had to be increased by two metres. Councillor Gail Rutherford admitted that 75 trees would be better than 50, but "whether it's 75, 100 or 200, we can't replace the wood lot." Councillor Marilyn Serjeantson suggested that some of the corner lots be used to plant more trees, but was told by the Town's director of planning, Ian Keith, that this would be possible only if the Town buys the lots. "I would like to save the wood lot too," admitted Councillor Ron Chatten, "but I think it's too late now. We should have done something in 1985. We have to be realistic."

Honor system for parking

Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital has taken an innovative approach to offsetting operating costs with the introduction of its new Voluntary Contributions Program. The details of the program were initially presented at a community forum held April 7. As outlined during the public discussion, the program is designed to use voluntary contributions from staff, physicians, patients and visitors to offset the costs of maintaining the parking lots and surrounding grounds. Operating expenses are estimated to be approximately \$65,000 per year.

Coin drop boxes are now conveniently located at all entrances to the hospital, with prominent signs displayed. As Randy Esford, Georgetown Hospital's Assistant Executive Director explains, "We believe the Voluntary Contributions Program is a practical alternative to a paid parking program. However, the support of our staff and the public is vital for its success.'

ACHILLES MAZDA EXECUTIVE CAR SALE ALL REASONABLE OFFERS ACCEPTED

All of our company-driven cars are to be cleared with BIG SAVINGS for you! All cars carry the balance of the Factory New Car Warranties.

TRADES NEEDED MMEDIATELY



mazpa

MAKING YOU FEEL JUST RIGHT

JOB LOSS PROTECTION AT NO CHARGE!

Now when you buy a car and finance it through Achilles Mazda, you'll receive more than just a car loan - you'll receive Auto Finance Plus. It's a totally unique loan package that gives you more than convenient financing when you buy a new or used car. The CIBC JOB LOSS PROTECTION plan gives you additional peace of mind should you become involuntarily unemployed on or before January 1, 1995.

"IT'S WORTH THE DRIVE TO ACHILLES IN ACTON"

LES ME

rental • leasing

rental • leasing

357 Queen Street East (416) 453-8965 ACTON (519) 853-0200



TOWN OF HALTON HILLS

During the operation of the Bang-O-Rama on May 22, 23 & 24, normal park operation will be suspended and a park admission charge will be in effect. Please refrain from bringing personal fireworks e.g. sparklers.



LINE DANCING EVERY TUESDAY & THURSDAY NIGHT 7 - 9 PM

EVERY THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Roast Beef
Baked Ham

with a second hot entrée every week

Fresh Green Salad Bar



JUST

We pay the G.S.T. & P.S.T.

KARIOKE

Wednesday 8 p.m. - 1 a.m. with Vicky Haynes Saturday 3 to 7 p.m. with Amanda Lee

This Thursday, Griday & Sarurday

NEIL COTTON

79 MAIN ST. S., GEORGETOWN 877-3388